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January 23, 2024
To:  Purchasing Department
From: Richard Semple, Chief Information Officer

Subject: 23RFP111 Williamson County Fiber Optic Cabling Expansion

Re: RFP Award

A Request for Proposals was advertised in Bonfire to construct fiber optic cabling around
Williamson County. In response to Solicitation #23RFP111, the Purchasing Department
received five responses.

The Evaluation Committee, with Purchasing Department overview, recommends that Brymer
Communication Services, LLC (DBA Brycomm) be awarded the Williamson County Fiber
Optic Cabling Expansion for Williamson County. - Solicitation #23RFP111.

Sincerely,
= / )
Richard Semple

Chief Information Officer
Williamson County Technology Services

512.943.1489

rsemple@wilco.org www.wilco.org
301 SE Inner Loop, Suite 105
Georgetown, Texas 78626



